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Appeal of Gee Lee to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1088 CONWAY STREET.

City Fire Inspector inspected my property and told me that the two bedrooms upstairs are not for human
habitation, but I bought this property in 1/09 and rented it since 3/09.

April 4, 2014

George Niemeyer

WHEREAS, in the matter of Appeal of Gee Lee to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1088 CONWAY
STREET, the Legislative Hearing Officer has reviewed the appeal and considered the testimony of City staff
and the appellant; and

WHEREAS, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommends that the City Council grant square footage variances
for both upstairs bedroom with the condition that only one person sleeps in each room using a bed no larger
than a twin bed; Now, Therefore, Be It

RESOLVED, that the Saint Paul City Council hereby accepts and adopts the Legislative Hearing Officer's
recommendation in this matter.
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